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Drum machine thieves sought by Cheektowaga
Police

CHEEKTOWAGA, N.Y. – Several drum machines were recently stolen from Guitar Center on

Union Road and now the Cheektowaga Police are seeking the public’s help.

The grand larcenies happened on August 16th around 3 pm.

Police ask anyone with information on these individuals to call the Cheektowaga Police at 686-

3922 or text an anonymous tip to 847-411.

By  Jim Herr  - September 5, 2017

Cheektowaga Police hope to identify these individuals who stole drum machines from guitar center. (CPD photos)
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